
Parks & Recreation Department  

Monthly Report ~ February 2022 

 
 
We are open and available via the following methods of contact: 
Phone – 603-466-2101 
Email – jstewart@gorhamnh.org 
Facebook and Messenger – Gorham Parks – Rec  
 
 

We received a $9,000.00 donation from Wildcat from the sale of some of their old chairlifts. 

 

We finished our basketball season after some cancellation due to weather and Covid. 

 

We began the planning stages of some of our existing programs, such as, Summer Concerts, Farmers’ 

Market, FM Music, Baseball / Softball Programs, Summer Program, Food & Fun Festival. 

 

We began the planning stages of some new programs:  Parent’s Night Out (which was held 3/3/22), Car 

Show, Sport Card & Collectible Show, Vendor Fair.  

 

LWCF Grant – The grant was submitted in December, and we had to work through some questions and 

modification needed. 

 

 

Please visit our website or Facebook page for important updates, forms and other information 

concerning everything Parks & Recreation Department related.  


